
 
 
 
 
 
7th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers,  
 
Re: St Margaret’s Church for a Pipe Organ Workshop 
 
Year 5 have been invited to attend a Pipe Organ workshop at St Margaret’s Church on Tuesday 27th June 
during the morning. 
 
Both classes will take part in a practical and interactive session about the pipe organ, covering some 
basic scientific and mathematical facts and have some fun too!   
 
Amberley class will walk down to church around 9.15am and will be back in school by 10.45am 
Lewes class will walk down to church at 10.15am and will be back in school by 11.45am. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Norcross and Mr Smith 


